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By Sylvia Amerstorfer, Secretary 

Hi dear members and guests! 
Did you miss our Christmas Party Luncheon two weeks ago? 

The following photos will show you, 

what a great time everybody had, 

especially the kids. 

But it’s not too late to listen to your 

favourite Christmas carols, sung by 

our choir the SINGKREIS.  

Enjoy the festive spirit at our  

Carols by Candlelight this Saturday, 

the 17.12.2016. 

And I have been told, Santa Claus is 

calling in again!  

See you there! 
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Light supper will be available 

at intermission at our  

 

 

 

 

on the 17. December 2016 

 

Preview for the next Newsletter,  

which you will get just bevor New Year’s Eve: 
There has been so much going on, that I couldn’t fit everything in this time!  

 Our “Singkreis” performing at the German Club’s Christmas Market  

 The Wedding Celebration of the gorgeous couple Petr and Dana at our club 

house on the 09.12.2016 

 Results and pictures from the President’s Cup on the 10.12.2016 

 And of course photos and stories from Carols by Candlelight this Saturday, the 

17.12.2016 

 

List of Contents for this Newsletter: 
 

 Reminder for New Year’s Eve Masquerade Dinner Dance  

 Our Smorgasbord at the Christmas Party Luncheon on the 04.12.2016 

 The Choir “Singkreis” performing 

 Santa Claus came to our club house on the 04.12.2016 

 Some of our many visitors at the Christmas Party Luncheon 

 Dancing at the Christmas Party Luncheon 

 Raffle 

 Target Shooting results -  Stock Sport News  
 

Enjoy! 

 

Cartoon by Christa Robnik 





 

 



 

  





  



 

  



 

 



 

 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 





 



Now, before I say goodbye mark the 

31.12.2016 in your calendar:   

Our New Year’s Eve Masquerade 

Dinner/Dance! 

 You will be entertained by the 

Schneider Musikanten 

and an international Special guest 

appearance! Starts at 7pm 
 

See you this Saturday dressed in Christmas colours red and green or/and white and gold, 

if you like!  

Your Sylvia Amerstorfer 
Secretary of the Gold Coast Stock Sport Club Inc.  - Home of the Austrian Australian Club Inc. 

 

Please don’t forget to book: 

 Phone and leave a message on 5534 7099  

 or phone our president Roberta on 0414 774 436 if you have any 

questions related to the events, but before 9am or after 6pm  

 or email us gcstocksportclub@gmail.com 

 or just reply to this newsletter – easy!!! 

 I would love to hear from you … 
– please let me know what you think of this newsletter, what 

you would like to read about, any suggestions you have and 

your general impression. I really welcome your feedback … 

Have a look at our website  

www.stocksportclubgoldcoast.com or 

www.austrianclubgoldcoast.com  

visit us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/Gold-Coast-Stock-Sport-

Club-295777913894754/    or just google Gold Coast Stock Sport Club 

facebook 

Want to download a former newsletter?  – here is how to do it:  

Go to http://hswd.net/aaa/ - click on “clubs” – click on “Austrian Club Gold 

Coast QLD” and finally click on “Newsletter #”..” (12-29) 

If you liked this Newsletter – tell your friends and keep forwarding it – if you are sick of receiving them (I 
hope not) – please let me know and I will remove your address from our mailing list. No problem at all! 
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